

United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION

Great Plains Region Wyoming Area Office P.O. Box 1630 Mills, WY 82644-1630

April 9, 2014

WY-1003 ADM-13.00

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY

MEMORANDUM

To: Colorado Water Conservation Board

Attention: Mr. Ted Kowalski (ted.kowalski@state.co.us)

Wyoming Water Development Office

Attention: Mr. Harry LaBonde (harry.labonde@wyo.gov)

Nebraska Department of Natural Resources

Attention: Mr. Brian Dunnigan (brian.dunnigan@nebraska.gov)

From: Coleman W. Smith, Jr. /s/ Ron Spangler (Acting for)

Area Manager, Bureau of Reclamation

Subject: Authorization to Headwaters Corporation -- Invoice Numbers 138 & 139

The attached invoices have been reviewed; the line items are allowable, and the totals accurate.

Please respond to Brock Merrill (<u>bemerrill@usbr.gov</u>), Nancy Martin (<u>nmartin@usbr.gov</u>), and Michelle Crisp (<u>mcrisp@usbr.gov</u>) by noon on Friday, April 11, 2014, for notification that you have approved or rejected these invoices for payment by the Nebraska Community Foundation. If you have any questions, please contact Brock Merrill at 307-261-5649.

Attachments

cc: Nebraska Department of Natural Resources

Attention: Mr. James Schneider (jim.schneider@nebraska.gov)

Colorado Water Conservation Board

Attention: Ms. Suzanne Sellers (suzanne.sellers@state.co.us)

Wyoming Water Development Office

Attention: Ms. Andrea Odell (andrea.odell@wyo.gov)

cc: WY-1003 (Nancy Martin), WY-1004 (Michelle Crisp), WY-1005 (Brock Merrill)